
Townshippers' Festival (September 21)

Y4Y Quebec was pleased to join the annual Townshippers’ Festival organized

by the Townshippers’ Association in Cowansville. Congratulations to Rachel

Hunting, Emily Desormeaux, and all other parties involved in putting on a

wonderful event.

Y4Y's Annual General Meeting (September 27)



Y4Y Quebec's first AGM was both a pleasure and a success. We would like to

welcome our new board members: Christina Eyangos, Madeleine Lawler,

Armani Martel, Jessica O'Doherty, and Connor Macorin. We are pleased to

welcome back the re-elected board members: Hayley Campbell, Alex Gordon,

Malcolm Lewis-Richmond, Jonathan Patton, Edward Lai, Gabriela Navarrete-

Rolls, and Shae-Lynn Roberts.  Eight community partners joined us at the

historic Morrin Centre in Quebec City to officially kick off our two new initiatives:

a campaign to create a flag for English Quebecers and a healing workshop for

Inuit youth in northern Quebec. We thank the Official Languages branch of

Canadian Heritage and the Secrétariat à la jeunesse for their support of these

new initiatives. 

View our photo album: flickr.com/photos/y4yquebec/albums

/72157711237188868

Read our press release: y4yquebec.org/documents-publications

Listen to our President’s radio interview: https://y4yquebec.org/documents-

publications



CHSSN AGM (September 19)

Our team was represented by Y4Y board member Alex Gordon and Y4Y

Executive Director Adrienne Winrow at the Annual General Meeting of the

Community Health and Social Services Network in Quebec City on September

19. As a member organization of the CHSSN, we are proud to promote living a

healthy and active lifestyle in our community.

SRQEA consultation in Quebec City (September 27)



Y4Y's President, Malcolm Lewis-Richmond, and Adrienne Winrow, Executive

Director, attended the English Secretariat's Quebec City Consultation. The

SRQEA is conducting consultations across the province in order to develop an

action plan for the English-speaking community of Quebec, and Y4Y is working

to ensure that youth are represented in these discussions.

L'Institut du Nouveau Monde's AGM (September 30)

Y4Y's Vice President, Jonathan Patton, and Adrienne Winrow attended the

Institut du Nouveau Monde's AGM. Y4Y Quebec is proud to have sponsored the

attendance of 20 youth to attend the INM’s winter and summer civic

engagement bootcamps in 2019, ensuring that Quebec remains a strong

democracy with an engaged citizenry. We thank the Secrétariat aux relations

avec les québécois d’expression anglaise for their support of this partnership.

Recent Events



Y4Y Quebec held youth consultations in Quebec City at St-Lawrence College

and at Cégep de la Gaspésie in the Gaspé. Data was collected to identify media

consumption habits amongst youth. A report will be published for the community

in March 2020.

Want to weigh in? Youth aged 16-30 can answer online: https://y4yquebec.org

/new-page

Upcoming events

 Y4Y will be tabling at the REISA Mental Health Fair at John F. Kennedy

High School (3030 rue Villeray, Montreal) on 22 October from 8 to 3 pm.

We will be distributing our media consumption habits survey.

Donation
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